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Chesapeake Campus 
Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes 

 
August 19, 2015 

Room 4318, Chesapeake New Academic Building 
 
 

Attending Senators:  Rianna Amolsch 
Kevin Brady 

   Jeannie Taylor 
   Vincent Gary 

David Alger 
Bobby Rowe 

   
 
Guests:   Sean LaCroix 
   Ian Bolling 
   David Kiracofe 
 
 
The meeting began with an introduction by the new chair of the Chesapeake Faculty Senate 
Rianna Amolsch, who welcomed the group and called to order the regular meeting of the 
Chesapeake Faculty Senate.   
    
Next, Rianna Amolsch moved to new business: 
 

 Amolsch mentioned that the college-wide Faculty Senate meeting would be held on 
September 3, 2015 on the Chesapeake campus 

 The group discussed the newly revised Faculty Development and Evaluation Plan (Is the 
e-portfolio mandatory?) 

 It was noted that there was some concern among the faculty members at the 
Chesapeake campus due to the college’s low student enrollment, which led to the 
canceling of several sections of classes in the Humanities and Social Sciences Division 

 With low student enrollment and classes being canceled, Ian Bolling discussed whether 
full-time faculty members could bump adjuncts for classes, including ones for overloads 

 The group also discussed concerns with online instruction (online course caps) 

 Additionally, LaCroix encouraged faculty members to be involved (pro-active) with the 
administration’s process of developing and creating policies at TCC 

 
The meeting was then adjourned. 
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The next Chesapeake Campus Faculty Senate Meeting will be held on September 15th at 12:30 
in the Chesapeake Academic Building – Room (TBA). 

 


